Thank you for the phone call today to let me know the meeting needed to be re-arranged, as said to you on the
phone the last days have been a nightmare with Simon as he new the meeting was in Holborn, As said on the
phone this morning is there any way to arrange the meeting at your office getting Simon out of his flat to your
office will be so much easier on me as it is only at Tottenham then trying to get him to Holborn.

He really thinks the police are going to kill him and his heath is getting worse, even his GP is worried about him
and was trying to get Simon to go for a meeting with him for him to get him some help. Simon won't go to see
a doctor.

So if you can keep this in mind when re booking the meeting with the barrister I would be grateful, as I really
don't think I am going to be able to get him to Holborn as that is in the Centre of London and all the police in
London has guns well most of them.

Regards

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:iosephinewardsolicitor@amail.com1
Sent: 08 June 2015 19:06
To: Lorraine Cordell; too smooth

Subject: Conference at Holborn Chambers 9th June 2015 at 12pm Lorraine / Simon

Andrew Locke sends his apologies but a warned list case has come in tomorrow and he will be in court. I need
to rearrange tomorrow's conference.

I was at court all day and my battery died so I have just accessed my messages. I will call first thing in the
morning to re-arrange and get back to you.

Regards

Josephine




